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Our youngest pupils are making super progress with their early                                        

reading and writing through our Read Write Inc phonics sessions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
          Thank you for your support, 

 

      Mrs. Vicky Dilnot 

                                 Head of School                                            
www.nansledanschool.org/web 

tel 01637 829298 
hello@nansledanschool.org 

Sporting Events:  This week children are taking 

part in the KS2 Cross Country event on Tuesday and 
KS2 Netball on Thursday. We all wish them the best 
of luck!                             

Parents & Carers Consultation Evening 
Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th November 

 

Thank you to the parents who have already signed up for 
their consultations on Arbor.  If you have not yet signed 
up for your consultation please can you go into your 
Arbor App and book these by 3.00pm on 22nd November.  
Thank you 
 

The School Hall 

A week ago today, we were given access to 

our fantastic school hall which is already 

being used for assemblies, meal times, PE 

lessons and extra- curricular clubs. 

We are pleased that many of you took the 

opportunity to visit the hall last Wednesday 

as part of our Open Doors session. You 

certainly agree with us that it is a truly 

fabulous space. Thank you to everyone who 

was involved in making this building a reality! 

 

Extra-Curricular Music Tuition 
We have had several music demonstrations at the 
school, including drums, keyboard and brass.  Further 
information can be obtained from the school office. 
 

Concerts & Events for Parents & Carers 

We hope that as many of you as possible will be 

able to join us in the run up to Christmas for one or 

more of our festive events. This will be a fantastic 

opportunity to see your child perform and our 

school hall come to life. Further information will 

follow next week. 

 

 

Children In Need – Friday 15th November 

This Friday we are dressing in non-uniform and odd socks 
in support of Children in Need.  
This coincides with anti-bullying week which has the 
theme of Celebrating Differences this year. For this 
reason, we have chosen to wear odd socks. The odder, 
the better! 
Please send your child with a £1 donation 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
Attendance figures for each class 

w/c 04.1.2019 

Jemison 94.2% 

Shackleton 97.0% 

Newton 90.5% 

Anning 95.8% 

Trevithick 98.8% 

Johnson 100% 

The target set for the school is 96% 
Well done Johnson 
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